
James Radmore, Littleton, NH.
In considering the application for Renewel please include language to 
open up the land on the east side of the falls for public use. I lived in 
that area for 38 years and always loved to use that trail to walk with my 
dogs. It was a shame when public access was denied. There really is no 
reason that the public should be denied use of that path and restricted 
from enjoying the beauty of the falls.
Thank you
James Radmore
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